
 
Dear Sir/Ma'am, 

Let's take a lesson from our friends in Arizona and stop this pain-staking, disruptive activity and 
"Ditch the Switch"! I already rise at 5:00am to get ready for work and my husband gets up at 
3:30am. When you add an hour to that, it is a few weeks before we get the "time-lag" 
adjustment completed. 
 
Give Oregonians the chance to voice their opinion and vote on their ballot! 
 
 

Sue Volz 

Beaverton, OR 
 
 

  
 


